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Welcome to the MULTIFAMILY HOUSING RENTAL HOUSING INTEGRITY IMPROVEMENT 
PROJECT (RHIIP) LISTSERV that brings you up-to-date RHIIP related publications, news, 
information and occupancy tips in an effort to help reduce errors in rent determinations and subsidy 
calculations. 

 
  

Link to July 26 VAWA Training Now Available 

Dear Multifamily Partners: 
 
On July 26, 2017, the HUD website was experiencing technical difficulties for external audiences to 
view the live broadcast of the “VAWA Final Rule from an Owner/Agent Perspective.”  We apologize 
that this caused confusion and delay for many people.  Fortunately, the webcast was recorded and 
you can now watch the archived broadcast on YouTube at: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FhraC7t2Cxo&feature=youtu.be.  The July 26 training slides are 
available here. 
 
 
There will also be an additional training next week.  No registration is necessary to 
participate.  Viewers will have the opportunity to email questions during the live broadcast. 
  
Upcoming Training Date: 

 
 Tuesday, August 1, 2017, 1:30-3:00 PM (Eastern): VAWA Final Rule from HUD/PBCA 

Perspective. **Owners/Agents are encouraged to attend.  
o HUD staff may access the training at the hud@work website portal at: Internal Website.   
o Owners, agents, and PBCAs may access the training at: External Website 

 
The training will be archived for later viewing.   
 
Thank you. 
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